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To: Honorable Town Board 
 
From: William P. Hanley Jr. 
 
Date: April 6, 2021 
 
Re: Buffalo Fenians 
 
 
Honorable Board Members; 
 
 Mr. Paul Mulcaire, Chairman of the Continental Youth Championship (CYC), an appointment of  
 
the President of the Gaelic Athletics Games (GAA) in Ireland & Youth Officer for the United States  
 
Gaelic Athletic Association (USGAA), along with Ms. Mary Pat Nichols, Chairperson of the Buffalo  
 
Youth Fenians, & West Seneca resident will be in attendance at our scheduled May 3, 2021 Town Board  
 
Meeting to address the Town Board & residents regarding possible dates to hold a future championship 
 
Series in the Town of West Seneca   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
William P. Hanley Jr. 
 
 


